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Welcome to 2020 everyone!!  Don’t forget to get those newsletter 
articles in!  Even though we are no longer recognized as a district, we 
still want to hear what your club is doing!  Here’s what is happening 
this month: 

 
 
 

New Berlin Lioness Club has Membership Cards, if there is a Lioness 
Club who needs them, call or email Lioness Chris Meyer 262 782-8920, 
or meyerct@att.net 
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